
   Aubrey PAC March News 

 

Mark the Calendar 
 
 Mar 10- PAC Meeting 
      8-9pm 
 
 Mar 11- Food Day 
 
 April 1- Food Day 
 
 April 1- Clothing Drive 
 
 April 14- PAC Meeting 
       8-9pm 
 
 April 19-20- School Musical 
 
 April 25- Pro D day 
 
 April 26- Pro D day 
 
 May 12- Walk-A-Thon 
 
 May 18- Staff Appreciation  
       Luncheon  
 
  

Upcoming PAC Meetings 
 

March 10  
8-9pm in the Aubrey Library 

 

General Discussion and Questions 

 
 

 
April 14 

 8-9pm in the Aubrey Library 
 

The New Curriculum 
 

Join us for part 2 of our series on BC's new curriculum. 
Teachers Mme. Taylor and Mrs. Carlsen will share their 
expertise as they have already embraced many of the 
changes. They will share some of the exciting ways they 
have incorporated the new curriculum into their 
classrooms this year, why the new directions in BC's 
education are great for our learners, and answer more 
questions from the parent group. Please forward your 
questions, in advance, if you have any to sgray@vsb.bc.ca 
 

If you require babysitting during the meeting, please 

contact Stella at aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com 48 

hours in advance of the meeting. 
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School Musical DVD 

The PAC will be offering families an opportunity to purchase a DVD of the school musical for the 

low price of $20. This is a one- of- a- kind keepsake of this year’s Little Mermaid production. 

Preserve this special memory for a lifetime by pre-ordering your DVD. Pre-order information 

coming soon. 

The DVD will be professionally created by Digital Cyclops Productions.  Please check them out at 
www.digitalcyclops.com.  

Please note, there will be no photography or videography permitted during the performances. 

 

Spring Cleaning Clothing Drive; De-clutter Your Life 
 

“Don’t own so much clutter that you will be relieved to see your house catch fire.” Wendell Berry 
 

Friday, April 1 bring your bags of donatable items and drop them off in the undercover area in 
front of the school between 8:30 and 9:15am. 
 

Let spring break be your chance to get control of your clutter while helping the PAC 
achieve its goal of reaching 300 bags! 
 

To volunteer, please contact Pat at runpkc@gmail.com. 
 

Did you know? 

The Aubrey PAC has an account with the Return-it Depot at Kensington Square which means you 
can bring your beverage containers directly to them and donate your deposit to support the PAC! 
  
Here’s how it works: 

1. Bring your recyclables to the Kensington Square Return-It Depot and use the Express 
System (located on the left wall of the depot). 
 

2. Enter "604-664-8781" (Aubrey PAC account) and select the number of bags you are 
dropping off. 

 

3. Place the printed labels on your bags and drop them off in the express system bin. 
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